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MEM0MNDUM FOR: Robert Browning, Deputy Director

Division of Waste Management, NMSS

FROM: Patricia A. Comella, Deputy Director
Division of Health, Siting, and

Waste Management, RES
_

SUBJECT: POTENTIAL FOR COOPERATIVE AGREEMENT WITH JAPANESE FOR
WASTE MANAGEMENT RESEARCH

NRC is in the process of exploring entering into a cooperative agree-

ment with the Japanese for waste management reraarch (see attached

memorandum for details). It is likely that these efforts will be of

interest to D0E. In view of the NMSS responsibility for primary contact

with 00E in the Waste Management area, I would appreciate your keeping

DOE informed concerning them.

ANh % Jvh.
Patricia A. Comella, Deputy Director
Division of Health, Siting, and

Waste Management, RES

Attachment: As stated

cc: R. B. Minogue, RES
D. F. Ross, RES
F. J. Arsenault, RES
F. P. Gillespie, RES
J. Cortez, RES
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